
DATE:  December 13, 2022

TOPIC: Health Life Safety Amendments for Todd Hall, Rutledge Hall and Lincoln Hall

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Approximately $1,100,000 of projects listed on the SD74 Master Facilities Plan could possibly be 

reclassified as Fire Prevention/Health Life Safety projects. StudioGC drafted a Request for Authorization

to use Fire Prevention and Safety Funds for each school. If these applications are accepted by the Illinois 

State Board of Education, SD74 could rely upon Fund 90’s balance for payment.

Fiscal Impact:
$1,082,060 of planned Master Facilities Projects would be coded as Fund 90 expenditures instead of 

relying upon other funds. The breakout by school is as follows:

Todd Hall $ 122,720

Rutledge Hall $ 900,340

Lincoln Hall $ 59,000

Recommendation:
The Facilities Committee concurs with the Administration to recommend to the Board of Education to 

approve the three proposed Health and Life Safety Amendments authorizing additional life safety work in 

the total amount of $1,082,060.
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